Artistic Director Report
1/18/2019

Two Boys Kissing: Most of the rehearsal tracks for TBK are done. The rest will be finished soon. | have
feelers out for instrumentalists, and | should have those confirmed by the end of February.

The composer of the work, Joshua Shank, and | have been talking about the idea of bringing him in to
discuss his work for one of our concerts. His husband is from Central PA, so they have ties to the area.
We'd need to pay for airfare if this was something we’re interested in doing.

Paul Foltz has confirmed the actors for the show, and he has worked out a rehearsal schedule for them,
so we are set on that end of things.

Other: Nothing other to report.



